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To Dr. Geo. Dook - ~evere 

Fl-om the ~egius Professor of ~edioine, Oxford. 

17 Nov. 1917. 

Dear Dock, 

Thanks for yours of the 25th. I have written to the boys, but have 

heard nothing of late. Glad to hear that Billy has decided to go baok. 

I have told George to keep d/ informed of his progress. 

I We are busy as usual, and greatly interested in so rmcy Americans 

all sorts of Bibliographical affairs. My Catalogue of Incunabula to 1480 

is under revision at the British Musewn. I shall hope to have it out 

next year. I send you an Address on teh Library School in ccnnection with 

the College. Our historical section keeps up. I made a good haul at the 

Dunn sale a few weeks ago ten Incunabula, among them the Ed. Prin. of 

Averroes, which is excessively rare. 

r,...I am sending you one of Revere' s books with his book plate drawn and 

etched by himself. It is a bit rough but he meant to do it more carefully 

later. Dear laddie! he loved his bo'oks dea1•ly. ,, 

Love to you al 1. 

Dr. George Dook, 

4 North Kings Highway, 

St. Louis, 

u.s.A. 

(Book never reo'd G.D.) 

I 

Yours ever 

wm Osler 


